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Some people who received this message don't often get email from . Learn why this is
important

From: Vanessa Craig
To: Don Jeffers; Tyler Brown; Jessica Stanley; Lauren Melanson; Bob Rogers; Lehann Wallace; Stuart McLean;

Leonard Krog; Sheryl Armstrong; Ben Geselbracht; Erin Hemmens; Paul Manly; Janice Perrino;
ianthorpe@nanaimo.ca; Doug O"Brien; Sean Wood; mayorswain@lantzville.ca; Teunis Westbroek

Cc: tara.faganello@gov.bc.ca; okenge.yumamorisho@gov.bc.ca; Dean Banman; Heath Mahoney; Inquiries
Subject: RE: Ravensong Aquatic Centre Proposed Amendment Bylaw #899.02
Date: April 2, 2023 11:53:18 PM

Good evening,
Thank you for your email about Ravensong Aquatic Centre RDN Bylaw #899. I am directing your
comments to inquiries@rdn.bc.ca. Your correspondence will be included on the upcoming special

board meeting agenda of April 18th to ensure all correspondence received on this topic is
consistently shared to the entire Board. Personal information, except your name and home
community, will be removed.
 
Sincerely,
Vanessa
--
Vanessa Craig
RDN Director Area B (Gabriola, Mudge, and DeCourcy Islands)
Chair, Regional District of Nanaimo

From: Don Jeffers  
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 2:32 PM
To: Vanessa Craig <vanessa.craig@rdn.bc.ca>; Tyler Brown <tyler.brown@nanaimo.ca>; Jessica
Stanley <Jessica.stanley@rdn.bc.ca>; Lauren Melanson <lauren.melanson@rdn.bc.ca>; Bob Rogers
<bob.rogers@rdn.bc.ca>; Leanne Salter <leanne.salter@rdn.bc.ca>; Lehann Wallace
<lehann.wallace@rdn.bc.ca>; Stuart McLean <stuart.mclean@rdn.bc.ca>; Leonard Krog
<leonard.krog@nanaimo.ca>; Sheryl Armstrong <sheryl.armstrong@nanaimo.ca>; Ben Geselbracht
<ben.geselbracht@nanaimo.ca>; Erin Hemmens <erin.hemmens@nanaimo.ca>; Paul Manly
<paul.manly@nanaimo.ca>; Janice Perrino <janice.perrino@nanaimo.ca>; ianthorpe@nanaimo.ca;
Doug O'Brien <mayor@parksville.ca>; Sean Wood <councillorwood@parksville.ca>;
mayorswain@lantzville.ca; Teunis Westbroek <mayor@qualicumbeach.com>
Cc: tara.faganello@gov.bc.ca; okenge.yumamorisho@gov.bc.ca; Dean Banman
<dbanman@rdn.bc.ca>; Heath Mahoney <hmahoney@rdn.bc.ca>
Subject: Ravensong Aquatic Centre Proposed Amendment Bylaw #899.02
 

 EXTERNAL Verify links before clicking.

I am writing to voice my concerns over the proposed amendment to Bylaw 899 which would include
Electoral Area E as a participating area to the Ravensong Aquatic Centre.

I am a home owner in Area E in Nanoose Bay and I would view this as an extremely dangerous
precedent and a tax grab.  I do not think this facility serves Area E and Area E should not be part of
any tax participation in the funding of Ravensong Aquatic Centre.



I have signed the petition against Bylaw 899.02 and I will be in attendance at the March 28th

meeting.

Don Jeffers

Nanoose Bay, BC


